

840 Wood Street, Clarion, PA 16214



April 8, 2019

Dr. Daniel A. Wubah, President Office of the President Millersville University P. O. Box 1002 Millersville, PA 17551

Dear President Wubah:

On behalf of the trustees, faculty, staff and students of Clarion University of Pennsylvania, I am pleased to extend warmest congratulations on the occasion of your investiture as the fifteenth President of Millersville University. Presidential inaugurations are an important celebration of a school's successful past and hope for the future. I trust you will enjoy every moment of the event. Please accept my apologies for being unable to attend.

As you assume your new duties, I am confident that you will prove worthy of the trust that has been placed in you. Leadership in an educational institution is both challenging and uplifting. I am sure that Millersville University will prosper under your leadership.

Be assured of the best wishes of the entire Clarion University community for a productive and rewarding tenure as President.

Sincerely,

Dale-Elizabeth Pehrsson

President

P/i